
 

   
DIVISION OF MOTORIST SERVICES 

 

DATE: 05/25/2017 
Information Notice (INFO) 

INFO17-003 

SUBJECT: UPDATED Enterprise Database Infrastructure (EDI) Mock 

Cutover 

Details:     

The schedule for all DHSMV systems to be taken down on Sunday, June 4, 2017, has changed from 
8:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. to 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.  We apologize for the extended hours. 

  The actual EDI cutover is still planned for the weekend of June 16, 2017.  See TA DL17-017 and 
RS/TL17-012. 

 
 If you need additional information, please contact Sharon Watson at (850) 617-2904 or 

SharonWatson@flhsmv.gov.  
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